
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Gratitude comes easily to Tony Goldtooth of Shiprock!  In a 
recent interview, Tony expressed, for himself and his family, 
thoughts of heartfelt appreciation: 
 

      **We truly give honor to our Heavenly Father that He has 
touched the hearts of our church leaders to develop this 
radio ministry to Native Americans and others in our area. 
     **We are grateful that the radio ministry of Diné Adventist 
Radio has become available during these important last days 
of preparing for the soon coming of Jesus. 
     **We praise God that the emphasis on spreading the 
gospel in far away countries has gained an updated focus 
which includes reaching the populations of the Navajo 
Nation, Southwest Tribes, and other radio listeners right here 
in the Four Corners area. 
     **Knowing that many who live on the reservation gather 
their news and daily communication from radio, we are 
delighted that listeners will have healing, uplifting, and 
redemptive radio programming available. 
     **Our sincere gratitude goes to Adventist World Radio, to 
Diné Adventist Radio, and to their generous supporters for 
investing in the possibility of salvation for our people. 
     **We rejoice when we hear reports of listeners who make 
prayer requests, ask for Bible studies, study for baptism, and 
experience blessings from listening to the DAR programs. 
     **Our humble prayers and praises are offered as the 
Spirit of God softens the hearts of our Navajo people as well 
as other tribes and people who receive the radio broadcasts.  
 

A resounding “AMEN” to Tony’s praises.  Please join with 
Tony and his family offering your own united prayers for the 
hearts of radio listeners to be drawn to God’s truth. 
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Your interest in Bisti Broadcasting is appreciated!!  This newsletter and previous issues are on 
the web at “www.bistibroadcasting.com”.  Invite your social media contacts to check out our 
website and join us in praying for Bisti Broadcasting.  Watch for news about construction, FCC 
licensing, and “on-the-air” status in weeks to come. 

Bisti Broadcasting                                                                      April, 2025  Vol 1, No 4 

Editor, Karen Bowen                                                                          bistibroadcasting@gmail.com 

On March 1, 2025 the worship service at Piñon Hills SDA Church was led by students from La 
Vida Mission.  Their songs and presentation of the Sanctuary message brought inspiration and 
encouragement to all who were present. 
 The students and staƯ brought to mind an old adage which says, “May your tribe increase!”  
These beautiful Navajo Christians are a representation of those who have chosen to respond to the love 
of Jesus Christ! 
 Through Diné Adventist Radio and Bisti Broadcasting we can trust that there will be a literal 
increase of Christian believers among the Navajo population as well as many others who will have an 
opportunity to hear the gospel of the Kingdom of Heaven presented bi-lingually in Navajo and English. 
 

Bisti Broadcasting, Inc. is a 401(c)3 Tax Exempt Charitable 
Organization.  Your gift by check or money order can be mailed 
to:   Bisti Broadcasting, 1108 N Chaparral Street, Bloomfield, 
NM 87413. You will receive a tax-deductible receipt directly 
from Bisti Broadcasting.  Contributions through Piñon Hills SDA 
Church will be receipted by our church treasurer. You can also 
contribute through AdventistGiving.org.   Thank you for  your 
prayers and for your financial support.  May God bless you. 


